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Sarah Joy Saba is a fourth year medical student at Wake Forest 
School of Medicine intending on specializing in anesthesiology. 
She is the current 2020-2021 director of the Navigating Medical 

School program at WFSOM and is passionate about her 
experiences in mentorship and teaching throughout medical 

school.


